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This Week
Message from Helen: I am sure that most of you will have seen the government 

announcement stating 8th March as the earliest date for schools re-opening.  Our 

current opening arrangements mean that pupils can have two days in school a week, if 

requested. This is enabling everyone to have some consistency in class as well as 

accessing the home learning on the other days. We will therefore be continuing with 

this arrangement until we have confirmation of when we will be able to reopen fully. 

Thank you for your continuing support.

Head2Head Theatre: Please see the attached flyer from Head2Head Theatre with 

details of their latest online sensory drama production “Blackbeard’s Revenge.”

@Home Art Competition: Thank you to local estate agent @Home, who have 

generously donated £150 to the school this week. They are also running an art 

competition for which the deadline is this coming Monday 1st February. If your 

children would like to take part you can find out more on their Facebook page here: 

www.facebook.com/athomeestateagency/photos/2776933019249557 

Clothes Recycling Suspended: Our clothes recycling programme is currently 

suspended. The bin in our car park is sealed and has a sign on it saying it is out of use. 

During this time please do not leave bags of donations next to or on top of the bin as 

they will go to waste.

Letters Home
Willows: One letter for parents.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Miley, Willows - Great standing to do activities.

Yoimoji of the Week: 

Jazzle
Jazzle is Creative. “I’m full of new 

ideas. It’s great fun coming up with 

different ways to do things and express 

myself.”

We are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental 

British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese 

words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji 

posters on our website’s news pages.

http://www.facebook.com/athomeestateagency/photos/2776933019249557


Learning at Home and in School
Here are some photos of the learning in school and thank you to everyone who sent in pictures of themselves 

hard at work learning from home. Don’t forget you can also now watch QEII Newsround on our website and 

Facebook page every week too!
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